NOTICE
VILLAGE OF NASSAU RESIDENTS
VILLAGE STREETS ARE SET TO BE CLEANED

MONDAY, MAY 1st & TUESDAY, MAY 2nd
PARKING WILL BE PROHIBITED AND STRICTLY ENFORCED ON ALL VILLAGE STREETS. PLEASE HAVE ALL VEHICLES REMOVED FROM THE STREETS BY 10pm SUNDAY, APRIL 30th 2017
THANK YOU,
VILLAGE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

